
Dear Senior Parents: 
  
 
It’s hard to believe, but in just a few short months, your student’s time at Nashua North will be a 
memory. The DEADLINE TO SUBMIT A SENIOR PARENT AD IS February 14, 2021. 
 
Senior Parent Ad Pages are a tradition among families of graduating students that allow parents 
to congratulate and let your student know how much they are cared for. You know your child is 
amazing – now you can show him or her in this year’s yearbook. You have the opportunity to let 
them know how proud you are and congratulate them on this milestone in life. 
 
Your page will be printed in the yearbook and remembered forever! By purchasing a space in 
the back of the book you can tell your child how special he or she is with your own pictures and 
in your own words. 100% of the proceeds from the parent ad pages go directly to Nashua North 
and help to support the yearbook program, so please create a lasting message for your 
graduate and show your support for the Nashua North Yearbook. 
 
Making your page is simple. Just fill follow this link: 
https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/customer/1397615/Nashua-High-School-North/​   and if you 
need help please contact Jostens directly at: 1.800.358.0800 during business hours and they 
will be happy to assist you. The DEADLINE TO SUBMIT A SENIOR AD IS February 14, 2021.. 
 
Sincerely, 
The Nashua North Yearbook Staff 
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